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December 18, 2015 
 
Dr. Yuguang Michael Fang  
Professor  
Electrical and Computer Engineering  
P.O. Box 116200  
University of Florida  
Gainesville, Florida 32611-6580  
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Fang –  
 
Congratulations! You have been selected as a College of Engineering Doctoral Dissertation 
Advisor/Mentoring Awardee for academic year 2015-2016. This honor, based upon an extensive 
review of your application packet, recognizes your excellence, innovation, and effectiveness in 
doctoral student advising and mentoring. Your award will be formally acknowledged at the Herbert 
Wertheim College of Engineering Awards Luncheon to be scheduled in Spring 2016.  
 
I want to additionally inform you that the College is recommending you for consideration at the 
University level for this same award. You will be notified of the outcome by the Graduate School 
Selection Committee in March 2016. I would like to extend to you my personal congratulations for a 
job well done. Mentoring of our doctoral students is an extremely important aspect of what is means 
to serve on the college faculty, and your dedication to this activity is very much appreciated by your 
colleagues and peers.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Wesley Bolch, PhD, PE  
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs  
Professor of Biomedical Engineering  
 
 
cc:  Cammy R. Abernathy, Dean  

John Harris, Chair 

 


